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October 12,1990

FREEDOM Of INF0IlMATION-Mr.uDonnie H. Grimsley

h]ACT REQUEST 90- [/h
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

# C / / O ' / lo - 7 0/Dear Mr. Grimsley i
-

*
E FREEDOM OF-INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

~We are the owners of a piece of property on which, in'
,

the rast, uranium was stored under a license from-the NRC.
The license number was SHC-1377, the docket number was 040-
08760,-the 1icensee was Edlow International Company, and the
address of the property was=3131 St. Clair Avenue, East St.

-

Louis, IL.

We would.like.to obtain copies of the documents,

pertaining to the final inspections of the site and the
termination of~the license.-We attempted to obtain these
from the,Public Document Room and were informed _that - theyu

were not available there and that we would-need to make a
FOIA request. The documents we would like are

l.ELetter dated 8/23/85 from Edlow (licensee) to NRC
'

giving-the results of their inspection and requesting
termination of license.

2. Report of NRC inspection of site just prior to the
termination of the license and-the release of the-site for
unrestricted use,-

3.;Any other documents pertaining to the termination of
the licence and the-release of the site for unrestricted-

-

use.

Sincerely,
L

A

lfhpw 3 1~
Bruce podhurst
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